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Board of Works Meeting – April 22, 2025

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the invoice for BAMWX LLC in the amount of $7,350. This will be a shared cost between the street department, police department, and power and light. This is for weather services from April 10, 2025, to April 10, 2026. As you may remember we decided last year to try this service for one year and then re-evaluate. After discussion with Chief Hartman and Scott Yost we have decided that this is beneficial for our departments. This help the street department tremendously this past winter with operations and planning. The 24/7 chat feature with a meteorologist was very helpful with severe weather outbreaks as well as winter operations. If approved the breakdown of payment will be as follows, Street-$3,450, Police-$1,950, and Power-$1,950. If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you for your consideration. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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